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Dare to reimagine learning

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Thursday, September 19, 2024, our Grade 6 classes will be going to The Alberta
Legislature in Edmonton for a field trip. The students will be engaged in learning about
Alberta’s provincial government to supplement the Grade 6 Social Studies curriculum.

We will depart the school at 8:45 am and return to school shortly before 3:00pm. Please
note all Namao School rules apply on this field trip.

Please have your child bring the following:

-Bagged lunch and water bottle

-Appropriate clothing for the weather (rain or shine)

-Appropriate walking shoes as there is a fair amount of walking during the day.

The cost of this field trip is: approximately $10.00 per student to cover the bussing fee.

This will be charged to your Parent Portal Account (There will be no refunds). You will
also find the permission forms on the Parent Portal.

Please have this completed by September 16th. We also would like 2 parent volunteers
(one from each class) to help supervise the students. If you are interested in
volunteering, you need to have a current criminal record check at our school.

Please email Ms. Larouche if you are able to volunteer
(mellisa.larouche@sturgeon.ab.ca).

Thank you,
Namao School Grade 6 Teachers



